
September 25, 2020 

Hello everyone, 

Christmas is only three months away! Whether we see that as something exciting or surprising, we can 
all say that this Christmas will help bring to a close a most unforgettable year. We thank God that at this 
time our Residents remain COVID-free and that the most recent round of testing revealed no new cases 
among our staff.  

We continue our weekly testing and monitoring of all persons who enter our Home. We have recently 
had meetings with all of our nursing assistants to review essential skills and policies for infection control 
prevention.  

A very happy development in the life of our Home is the rental of an Eversound amplifying system which 
helps Residents be able to better participate in small group activities and will be used in the chapel to 
help Residents to hear better at Mass. Funds for this system were provided as a memorial in honor of a 
deceased Resident. 

So, life continues and is ever changing. We thank you for your continued support and assure you of our 
continued prayers. 

God bless, 

Sr. Julie, lsp 


